
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 

 
04 June 2020. 

Dear residents, 
 
What is it with some of our dog walkers? 
 
Those residents who are on the EVERGREEN WhatsApp CHAT group will be 
aware of the storm that has been raging about the increasing incidences of dog 
pooh being left wherever it may drop. It was started by Tess but soon gathered 
momentum as many others reported finding dog pooh all over the place, so it has 
become a serious problem again.  
 
There were calls to name and shame people, but the problem is that these acts are 
rarely witnessed. One recent exception was pooh deposited on Owl crescent. The 
walker was identified off the security camera and Wilma spoke to the person, but 
didn’t go as far as shaming the culprit. Unfortunately, Owl crescent is one of the few 
areas inside the village covered by the cameras so it’s up residents to be on the 
look-out and to report any sightings to management. 
 
A reminder of the pertinent clauses from the Life Rights you all signed: 
 

‘Life Right Holders may only keep pets where written permission was granted 
by the operator prior to the relevant pet being brought into the village. 
 
Should pets cause a nuisance, disturbance, and/or danger to other Life Right 
Holders ……such permission may be withdrawn in the sole discretion of the 
operator.  

 
I’m sure the guilty dog walkers know who I’m addressing: please consider your 
fellow residents and clean-up after your pet! 
 
Hennie du Preez, 
Chairman of ResCom. 
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